
 
 TOWN OF LOOMIS 
 GENERAL PLAN UPDATE 
 OPEN HOUSE WORKSHOPS 
 
 
The Town of Loomis is hosting two Public Open House Workshops to share information and receive public input to 
guide the development of the 2020 General Plan Update.  This is your opportunity to meet in person with experts 
and Town representatives on each of the General Plan subject areas, ask questions, and provide your written input 
on the General Plan Update!  
 
Why are we asking you to do this? We value your input!  The purpose of the General Plan is to guide the 
development and manage and protect the resources of the Town of Loomis.  Your thoughts, concerns, and vision 
are integral to ensuring the General Plan represents the members of this community. 
 

Town of Loomis General Plan Update Open House Workshops 
 

When:  Saturday, November 7, 2020 from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
and 

  Monday, November 9, 2020 from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM 
 
Where: Loomis Train Depot, 5775 Horseshoe Bar Rd, Loomis, CA  

 
In order to protect public health and safety, the Open House Workshops will be held outside the Loomis Train Depot 
with a series of socially distanced informational stations for each General Plan topic.  There will also be an area to 
write and submit written comments once you have visited the stations.  The Town requests that participants wear 
masks and remain socially distanced during these open house workshops. 
 
Thank you for your participation!  Please let us know if you have questions: 
 
 Email:  GPUpdate@loomis.ca.gov 
 Phone:  (916) 652-1840 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

*** We value your voice *** 

mailto:GPUpdate@loomis.ca.gov

